
 

 

February 15, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Lana Gordon, Chairperson 
House Committee on Education Budget 
Statehouse, Room 151-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Gordon: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2203 by House Committee on Education 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2203 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2203 would allow a school district to use any weighted fund, the at-risk education 
fund, or the virtual school fund to pay general operating expenses of the district from the general 
fund, subject to current general fund budget limitations. 
 
 HB 2203 would have no fiscal effect on state aid to school districts.  However, the bill 
would allow school districts to utilize local funds as if the funds were in a district’s general fund. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


